@ kotak Education Foundation

Date: 26th June, 2021

Letter of Appreciation
To,
Team Rotary Deonar,

Kotak Education Foundation (KEF) was set up in 2007 with the intention to support children
and youth from underprivileged families through different education based interventions
and skill-training programmes. KEF takes a holistic and innovative approach to helping the
urban poor break free from the vicious cycle of extreme poverty and generational
disadvantage.

On behalf of Kotak Education Foundation, | would personally like to thank Deonar Rotary
Club and Ms. Alka Murli and Mr. V. Prasad for investing their valuable time in conducting
Career Guidance sessions for the 10th Std. students of our partner schools on 26th June,
2021.

Once again we thank you for your time, efforts and the knowledge sharing.
We look forward to seeing you and taking this collaboration ahead.

Thanking You,
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Thomas Adaikalam
Head of Volunteering &
Engagement & Partnership
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